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Preparations for our 4th Awards 
Gala Night commenced 5 months 
ago and we were ready!  

 
The venue, VIP list, meal selection, 
decorations and most important……..the 
awards, were all taken care of with plenty 
of time to ensure all those present would 
enjoy an unforgettable night at the Royal 
Gibraltar Yacht Club. 
 
We were honoured with the presence of 
four former Olympian athletes, namely 
Lady Mary Peters LG, CH, DBE (1972 
Pentathlon Gold medallist for Northern 
Ireland), Joslyn Hoyte Smith MBE (1980 
4x400m relay Bronze medallist for Great 
Britain), John Herbert (1986 Triple Jump 
Gold medallist for Great Britain at the 
Commonwealth Games) and Jerome 
Dekeyser (Belgian Hockey team striker) 
now coach of our club. Amongst them 
were also representatives of our sponsors 
from Gibunco Group, AMA Services, 
Iberis Marine and Portman Services. 
 
Presentations were off and we started 
with recognition certificates presented by 
the club president to all our committee 
members, coaches, assistant coaches, 
umpires, and other volunteers. 
 
We then moved on to the presentation of 
medals to our Grassroots which were 
handed out by Adrian Avellano CEO of 
AMA Services Limited 
 
Next we had the individual awards for 
each of our respective groups in Cubs, 
Minis, Juniors, Development and Seniors 
presented by Hamish Risso, 
representative of our main partners 
‘GIBUNCO GROUP’. 
 
MOST IMPROVED 

 
 
 

PLAYER’S PLAYERS 

 
 
TOP SCORERS 

 
 
BEST PLAYERS 

 
 
BEST TEAM (Minis - Titans 19 & Titans Utd.)  

 
 
 
The Junior Leadership Award was up 
next, and this year we had two very 
special girls having successfully 
completed the programme.   

 
 

This led us to the top 3 awards of the 
night. 
 
SPORTSMANSHIP AWARD (Erin Duarte) 

 
 
EXCELLENCE AWARD (Jerome Dekeyser) 

 
 
TITAN OF THE YEAR (Nicholas Balban) 

 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to all our members 
for making Titans so special and unique.  
 
And to our Social Affairs Committee…….. 
all we can say is 

 
for once again, organising such a 
magnificent event in such a stunning 
venue.  The food was delicious, and the 
service was exceptional…….THANK YOU!  
 


